
Being a first generation, limited income student comes with a multitude 

of challenges that family and friends don’t always understand. It can be 

stressful finding the balance between managing family responsibilities, 

finding scholarships, spending late nights studying, and trying to work a 

part-time job. Social activities provide relief but they still infringe on 

one’s time and energies. TRIO Talent Search is proud to be a part of the 

support system that helps students get through high school and prepare 

for postsecondary education.  

Graduating from high school is a big accomplishment but it is not the 

end. TRIO is still available to help students navigate to the next level of 

their education. TRIO Student Support Services is a college level              

program that helps those pursuing an associate’s or a bachelor’s           

degree. The Ronald E. McNair Scholars program is designed to help TRIO 

students pressing towards a doctoral degree. For those who choose to 

take a few years off and want to enter school later as an adult, there is 

the TRIO Educational Opportunity Centers program. 

Whatever path graduates decide to take, TRIO is here to help every        

step of the way. Congratulations to all of the students for a successful 

semester. Best wishes on all future endeavors! 
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3/5      OSU STEM Campus Visit 

3/7      ACT Prep Workshop 

3/8      Daylight Savings  

      Time Begins 

3/13      No School USD 259 

3/14      SAT Test 

3/16-3/20     Spring Recess (No School) 

3/26      KSU Polytechnic  

      STEM Campus Visit 
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orientation, or status as a veteran. Retaliation against an individual filing or cooperating in a complaint process is also 

prohibited. Sexual misconduct, relationship violence and stalking are forms of sex discrimination and are prohibited under 
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1845 Fairmount Street | Campus Box 96 

Wichita, KS 67260-0096 

Office: 316.978.3127 | Fax: 316.978.3527 
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Larry Ramos, Program Director 
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Associate Director/Statistician 

Stephanie Haynes, Middle School Director 

Myron Richard, Program Educational     

Advisor/Mentoring Coordinator 

Sara Baltazar, Program Educational              

Advisor/Financial Literacy Coordinator 

Vivian Pham, Program Educational          

Advisor/ACT-SAT Coordinator 
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Senior Administrative Assistant 

MAY 

APRIL 

5/2 SAT Test 

5/5 Cinco de Mayo 

5/8 ACT & SAT  

 Registration Deadline 

5/10 Mother’s Day 

5/21 Last Day of School 

5/25 Memorial Day Holiday 

  (No School) 

MARCH 

4/1-3     KASFAA Annual Conference 

4/3     SAT Registration Deadline 

4/4     ACT Test 

4/9     University of Tulsa  

     STEM Campus Visit 

4/10-4/13    No School USD 259 

4/30      Spongebob Squarepants  

      The Musical at Century II. 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the TRIO Talent Search 

program is to identify, encourage, and 

assist low income and potential first        

generation college students to complete a 

secondary education, enroll in post-

secondary education, and complete a post-

secondary program. 

Have a lovely spring! 


